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Things to look forward to next week 

Things to look forward to: 

 

Friday 25th March- Non-uniform Please donate an egg/

chocolate bar for The Friends 

Friday 1st April - Easter Fayre 

Friday 8th April - Adam Bushnell Storytelling Day 

Wednesday 25th May - Street Games Day 

Monday Class 1 Forest School (Miss Wallace) 

Shawn- Motor Skills Workshops 

Tuesday Football Club Y5/6    Design Club Y3-Y6 

Lego Club Y2/3         Dance Club  Rec/Y1/Y2 

Wednesday Reception ( Miss Wallace) Parents Stay and Read 9am 

Resilience Workshops for Year 5 

Amy’s music lessons for Nursery and R/Y1 

Mr Preston’s Music groups for Years 2, 3 and 4 

Ushaw Assembly 

Lunchtime Chess Club 

X Table Club Y3 and Y4 

Lego Club Rec/Y1 

Thursday Y4 swimming 

Sports Club Y2/3 

Friday Non-Uniform Day- Please donate some chocolate for The Friends 

Tuck Shop 

 

Attendance 

 

Class 2 were the winners this week with 

96% attendance 
Whole school attendance:  95.3% 

The Government expectation for attendance is 96%. 


